
Hello Ladies  

We have had many requests to have our Chinese Auction once again. It is always 
fun and has been very successful. The benefit will go toward the AED (Automated 
External Defibrillator) Fund in our little Village.  

It will be scheduled at our Ladies' Coffee in November. Three of our lovely lady 
neighbors Sue Morel, Cory Ribaudo, and Terry DeHart, have stepped up to organize 
and accept your donations of gifts. We will let you know when they are ready.  For 
those who have not participated let me explain the details.  

IT'S ALL ABOUT RE-GIFTING!  

You may have received a gift from someone or bought something for someone else 
and then changed your mind. So, we accept these gifts, gift cards, for men or 
women. It may have been in your closet for a couple of years, as long as it has 
never been used.  

You will be able to drop off the gifts UNWRAPPED to our hostesses. They will label 
and tag each one. We sell tickets for a sheet of 11 for $10. Each gift donation will 
have a small bag sitting next to it and you can put 1 ticket or all 11 in the gift bag 
you would like to win. YOU MAY BUY ADDITIONAL SHEETS OF TICKETS!  

THIS MESSAGE IS EARLY SO YOU HAVE ALL SUMMER TO GO TO GARAGE 
SALES and find that perfect item to donate. 
Don't forget to ask your hubby if they have something that another guy 
might want. It will be Christmas soon after so you may find something for 
someone on your list.  

We will hopefully have most of our snowbirds back to help us.  

 


